
Dear valued customers,  

  

Pls note that next Wednesday 25th & Thursday 26th of December our depot will be 
closed due to Spain Christmas holiday.  

  

And next Tuesday 24th & 31st of December our depot will close at 2 pm. 

  

Sorry for the inconveniences this may cause.  

  

Best regards,  

  

  

Saludos / Best regards  

Lola Cerveró 

Frontdesk coordinator 
Delta Depot 
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